
 

 

 

 

Our core 

curriculum 

is: 

 

Important Diary Dates 

• 26th September—European 

Day of Languages  

• 23-27th October—Half Term 
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Nursery Rhymes 

Each half term we will be teaching the children three 

rhymes. We will be sharing the words for these via dojo 

so you can have fun sharing the rhymes together. 

Welcome back to the new academic year! 

Our value this term is to ‘Be Proud’ We 

want children and families to feel a 

sense of acceptance and security as they 

begin the school year. All nationalities 

are actively welcomed and connected 

with. We will be celebrating ‘European 

Day of Languages’ on 26th September, 

as well as other cultural celebrations 

through our curriculum. 

 

European Day  

of  

Languages 

 26th September 

 

We are really pleased with how the children are settling in 

at Nursery. In these first few weeks we will be spending lots 

of time getting used to our Nursery routines and how we use 

the inside and outside environments. We will take time to 

talk and play with the children, building strong 

relationships as a foundation for the year ahead. 

Our phonics (using sounds to read and write) 

this half term explores sounds in the 

environment. To support our activities in 

Nursery, please talk with your child about the 

sounds they can hear inside and outside the 

home as well as the sounds they themselves 

 

Clothing 

• Please make sure all clothes 

are labelled and a pair of wel-

lies would be very useful to 

keep in Nursery. Please expect 

your child to come home messy 

as this is how we learn in the  

Early Years! 

Keeping in touch 

• Please use Dojo to keep up to 

date with our news and to 

message me if you have any 

questions. 

                Attendance 

It is important that children attend their 

sessions each day, on time unless they 

are ill. If your child is going to be 

absent, please call the school office to 

inform them. Thank you 

 

 


